
Dear Body of Believers, 

Ephesians 1:18 "I pray that the eyes of your heart may be enlightened, so that 
you will know what is the hope of His calling, what are  the riches of the glory of 
His inheritance in the saints, 19 and what is the surpassing greatness of His 
power toward us who believe.  These are in accordance with the working of the 
strength of His might 20 which He brought about in Christ, when He raised Him 
from the dead and seated Him at His right hand in the heavenly places..." 

I pray that we are enlightened to the hope of His calling. 
I pray that we know the riches of His glory and greatness of His power. 
I pray that we trust the crucified, risen King Jesus. 

Tonight, Thursday, we will worship Jesus and celebrate the life of Danah 
Hindman.  Visitation is from 5-7 and the service is at 7:00 pm. 

Sunday we will finish a three week look into the Psalms, chapter 100.  We will 
continue to be Masks Only for both services (8:00 and 10:30) in the Worship 
Center.  Nursery is available for birth through PreK, and it helps if you will let Mrs. 
Christy know by Saturday at noon.  Children's Sunday School and Youth 
Community Groups are back in full swing at 9:15.  Beginning March 14, we are 
planning for the second service (10:30) to be Masks Recommended again.  
Children's Church (C4) will resume March 14th as well. 

Please continue to be a persevering and unified body of believers in this 
challenging time.  I am so grateful to hear stories of God using His people.  We 
don't always understand why things are the way they are, but we do trust that 
God is in control.  Many people need the peace and comfort that are found only 
in Jesus Christ. 

All for His Glory, 
Pastor Stan 
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